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NEWSLETTER NO.5 AUTUMN TERM – 08 OCT 2021 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 
 

WOWS for 
Foundation 
Stage  

RECEPTION:  Lorenzo and Orlaith 
NURSERY:  Kit, Meg, Clemence, Henry, Cecily L and Bobby 

RECEPTION 

Molly LEARN & GROW:  For trying her very best in all independent challenges.  

Blaise GROW:  For using his 'can do' attitude towards his learning.  

Cianán  
LOVE:  For being such a thoughtful friend and supporting everyone around 
him. 

YEAR 1 
Millie LEARN & GROW:  For swiftly learning their chosen poem and for reciting it 

beautifully, with lovely expression! Edie 

YEAR 2 

Matty  LEARN - For excellent work in Maths this week 

Marcus LOVE - For such enthusiasm in Maths this week 

Charlie  LEARN - For his very good letter to the Tooth Fairy 

YEAR 3 
Lexie LEARN: For her hard work in Maths 

Harry 
LOVE: For the kindness and thoughtfulness he shows others (and for his 
beautiful manners!) 

YEAR 4 
Susie LEARN: For her conscientious approach to her work at all times. 

Gus LOVE: For his positive attitude and for always being polite.  

YEAR 5 
Louis 

LEARN: For fantastic expanded noun phrases using a wide range of 
descriptive vocabulary 

Jenna 
LOVE & LEARN: For always working hard and producing her very best, for 
being kind and helpful to adults and her peers 

YEAR 6 
Baxter 

GROW & LEARN: For playing his part so well in our class assembly and for 
working so hard in Maths this week to demonstrate his understanding  

Liberty 
LOVE & LEARN: for volunteering to do an extra lunchtime pal duty and for 
working so hard in Maths this week on long division   

 

PE  

Lorenzo (YR) For excellent listening skills and fantastic warm up skills 

Jack (Y5) For being selected for the PUMA district football development squad 

Lorraine (Y6) For her excellent demonstration of breaststroke in swimming 

Felix MC (Y6) For his excellent demonstration of breaststroke in swimming 

MUSIC 
Evan (Y2) 

For his enthusiasm in class music, always giving of his best and for asking 
smart questions  

Eloise (Y4) 
For her fantastic listening skills, her attention to detail and her lovely singing 
voice  

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Tolly (Y2) won the ‘Man of the 

Match’ trophy on Saturday 

during a match with his club 

Forresters again Crowborough 

for scoring an amazing goal!   

• Eloise (Y4) for achieving 3rd 

place in the Slelom Handicap 

race at Bowles Ski Racing Club 

and receiving the bronze medal 

• Poppy (Y3) for receiving her 

Learn to Swim 2 Certificate   
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RECEPTION PHOTO IN KENT AND SUSSEX COURIER 
At this time of year, the Kent and Sussex Courier celebrates new starters by publishing photos of Reception 
classes in their picture supplement known as “First Class”.  This year, the supplement will appear in the 
newspaper available from the week beginning 11th October and our Reception class will feature in it. 
 

WORLD POETRY DAY 
On Thursday, we celebrated World Poetry Day and the children have been reciting and writing their own poems.  
We look forward to sharing some examples of these with you shortly. 
 

CAFOD’s ‘GO GREEN’ CAMPAIGN 
On Monday, the children enjoyed a talk from CAFOD.  This year, CAFOD’s campaign is ‘Go Green’, highlighting 
a need for us all to look after the world around us.  In support we are going to have a ‘Go Green’ day in school 
on Friday 15th October and we would like each child to bring in a donation for CAFOD.  They can then wear a 
green item of clothing or accessory and we will also enjoy a ‘green themed’ menu as well. 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 
Children will be returning to school in winter uniform next half term so if you have any uniform requirements, 
please put your orders in now. 
 

DROP OFF AND PICK UP  
A reminder about the procedures we have for drop off and pick up.  To avoid congestion on the road, please do 
not arrive before the gates open at 3:15pm and when parking, start from the Foundation Stage building end of 
the playground.  It is really important that all cars reverse into a parking space for the safety of children walking 
across the playground and please do not leave any child unattended in the car park.  When entering the site, 
please give priority to those leaving the playground and please do not park in front of the church as this area is 
reserved for staff.   
 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
A huge thank you to all parents for your generous donations.  We have raised an amazing £387 cash and the 
fundraising page is currently at £115 taking our total to £502!  The fundraising page will remain open and please 
feel free to follow the link below to leave a donation is you have not already done so.   
 

https://thyg.uk/BUU005156008 
 
 

OPEN MORNINGS 

• St Gregorys: Wednesday 20th October, Thursday 21st October at 9.00am, 10.00am and 11.00 am.  Please 
note, an extra Open Morning has been added on Friday 22 October. Booking is required for all these events, 
please visit: https://www.sgschool.org.uk/open-sessions-2021/1234.html  

• Mayfield School: Tuesday 9 November from 10am-12pm, and a virtual Open Morning on Saturday 27 
November from 11am-12.00pm. 

• Bethany: 20th October 2021 

• Tonbridge Grammar School:  Open Morning for Y6 entering Y7 in September 2022 on Friday 15 October 
2021 9.30am to midday and Thursday 21 October 2021 9.30am to midday (please note: this is a change 
from previously published dates).  Open Evening on Tuesday 19 October 2021 5.30pm-8.30pm 
TGS Open Visits booking https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/tgs-autumn-2021-open-event-visits-for-year-6-
children-only-tickets-170520375032  

 WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 6 

Monday 11th October School Shop Open 08.30-09.00 
Whole School Liturgy  08.55 
Flu Vaccinations  13.00 onwards 

Tuesday 12th  Animal Aid to talk to Year 2  14.00 
 Mrs Crowley, Flute & Clarinet Teacher visiting Y4/5/6  15.00 
 PTA AGM  (All welcome) 17.00 for 17.15 start 
Wednesday 13th  Y6 Swimming 08.45 @ Mayfield 

TWRFC U11 Mixed Tag Rugby Tournament 
LEAVE 12.45 START 13.00 
COLLECT TN2 5LS 16.00 

Thursday 14th    

Friday 15th  GO GREEN DAY (CAFOD) (Please see important notices above)  
Dress Rehearsal Harvest Festival  08.55 
Awards Assembly  15.00 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
U9/8 NETBALL v St Ronans Thursday 7th September 2021 
U9 TEAM:  Willow, Eloise, Alissia, Mae, Orla, Susanna, Coco, Sophia and Amber  
RESULTS:  1-2  
Congratulations St Ronans 
PLAYERS OF MATCH:  
Coco, Amber and Mae 

U8 TEAM:  Felicity, Emily, Elsie, Harriet, 
Lara, Ariana, Octavia, Imogen, Poppy, Iris 
and Lexie 
RESULTS:  0-5 Congratulations St Ronans  
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Lara, Felicity, 
Iris and Harriet  
 

U9/8 FOOTBALL v Rose 
Hill Thursday 7th 
September 2021 
U9 TEAM:  Rafe, Paddy, 
Oliver, Lorenzo and Gus 

RESULTS:   Match 1 – 1-2  
  Congratulations Rose Hill  
  Match 2 – 6-0 
   Congratulations Sacred Heart  
PLAYER OF MATCHES:  Rafe 
U8 TEAM:  Eddie, Harry, Liam, Arthur and Isaac 
RESULTS: Match 1 – 2-0 Congratulations Sacred Heart  
  Match 2 – 5-0 Congratulations Sacred Heart 
PLAYER OF THE MATCHES:  Liam  
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Last week Reception enjoyed connecting their learning from Wakehurst Place by looking at the book ‘Billy's 

Sunflower’. We have continued with the theme of emotions this week and shared the story ‘The Colour 

Monster’. We have been practising writing our letters outside using chalk and celebrated National Poetry day 

yesterday by listening to ‘Chocolate Cake’ by Michael Rosen. I am sure that you can see from our facial 

expressions that we thoroughly enjoyed this poem! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We've had a very exciting week in Year 2! After 

reading the lovely book "Dear Tooth Fairy" by Alan 

Durant, we wrote our own letters to the Tooth Fairy 

and posted them in our special fairy post box. We 

were so excited to receive a reply to all the 

questions we had asked!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Art, we have had great fun learning how to score and slip with clay and made our own 'funky toucans'! What 

a creative class Year 2 are!  
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In Year 4 this week, we have been learning about the Ancient Sumerian form of writing called cuneiform. The 

children wrote their names in cuneiform on clay tablets just as people would have done all those years ago! In 

Geography, we learnt about the causes of earthquakes, where in the world they occur and then we conducted 

an earthquake experiment in the classroom! Using wooden blocks and Lego bricks, the children were able to 

demonstrate why buildings in earthquake-prone areas need to be built differently. The building made of wooden 

blocks certainly didn't last very long once the earthquake started! A messy investigation but lots of fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week in Year 6, children have been practising for their class assembly, which was inspired by their learning 

in RE.  They have learnt that the parable of The Prodigal Son illustrates how God loves us all unconditionally - 

no matter what - as long as we are prepared to admit our poor choices and say that we are sorry. 
 

They have also finished painting their Harvest Art which is really stunning. Well done Year 6! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


